
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY!! DEADLINES ARE COMING!!!!

Nettingham Middle School Yearbook
We have been busy working on the 2023 Nettingham Middle School

Yearbook THE VALOR and are really excited about it! The yearbook
will include student portraits, events, candids, and activities. This is
the best way for your student to remember this school year.

Yearbooks are on sale at the lowest price for the year!

(Deal ends January 27th). Prices increase after this date. Use the link or QR code below to purchase.
Buy A YEARBOOK (LINK) here or use the QR Code ⇒⇒⇒⇒⇒

For 8th Grade ONLY - Parents/Guardians

Every year we have a section of the yearbook dedicated to celebrating our 8th graders. Families send in a baby
picture and a special message of recognition directly to Josten’s website. Each ad is $25.  The Baby Ad is created
by the parent/guardian and directly added to the yearbook. Click here to create your Yearbook Recognition Ad - go
to "Create My Ad" to purchase and upload all the info to create the Baby Ad. (Directions are attached)

The deadline to submit Baby Ads is February 9th. This is set by Jostens and
cannot be changed.

Reach out to Amanda Vacchio (avacchio@spfk12.org) or Jennifer DiMaggio (jdimaggio@spfk12.org), the yearbook
advisors, with any questions related to purchasing a yearbook or Baby Ads.

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A05187730
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001tGQph-3t-jVaMZNodtPHP63dWNoDTAka5_6Iqyg5ogBVxSpngeI-YkPy1Lm_s2wmhpEaiDTfMkXx_j_A7evkfFZhFhuShfZWfI4a9RvuZTUNyIgvnWYA3uu28mYn9DAQmKx6_g6GW2txgfvzB1Qb8ftNTXsRT5F2RXP9zJb500e1JYSpgASresaz-H7s0OBsJEY5LM7g5o2Y-SxqzIb1Yagk82lBPlBKFQSYy4jwlAk43dB_sV7LItzSZeQ-jZYS%26c%3DdwhrP68lrrfLPXA4COT-RaV9NXrmp7UGVSFE2a3AJ5r9xZ91JNM1gw%253D%253D%26ch%3DIstwBpl4Rm8sbfDGBqFrkmEdxnJ-Ab08Xa8JV5tsuPcAtcqyQ0hoGA%253D%253D%26fbclid%3DIwAR1Txu7q15ooz_hBEFsg-WWrq0I-OHYSYSoiOLlvDzZ7a_QVWU0E-CdDJNg&h=AT1vuHnbvA2UaLNeRTl_VBotzbR2C_NS1aui6EFNyUpZ6r1O34Mq4oN5AZIhb0VyjhvBoJ7rNxl3HTMLKZyvnOUEhb1M9R7dnnJdh8A7ygXnU2dFGADCg5RLWm7nOA8w_ys89hRtqRaoV2mrxfyrfXo&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT38nCxt_OhYV0yvxIPVlKsz2MoR_UXzH156hqvCM1g2ZwNK7JJXtG-Zt5uIvp7W8F3WjUPRnTLAAt0c4wA70CHCx4qnn36mhWIygDD6TYyIQAOQ6DEleuoVce6qJWK3AuTngNWErmX5rf-u6zA_Vn_dhM3SIz4ar2s2seo
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tGQph-3t-jVaMZNodtPHP63dWNoDTAka5_6Iqyg5ogBVxSpngeI-YkPy1Lm_s2wmTuirjLR4G-9TYiXx4b7N5YexDBSecs0hX8JgXyLZ7ZmcyBvUFdyowXeU14Q_Ycb7irxk16u6D2vjhdWxGtnwgF6cGB_bYyCHxnUOMT3rdtIgfwZEk1ZYwPnX4KuL-fDO4Y5UFlAJr4gHUaG2X8ibRyS7V-ty0tZAbtS7HTOtSJw%3D&c=dwhrP68lrrfLPXA4COT-RaV9NXrmp7UGVSFE2a3AJ5r9xZ91JNM1gw%3D%3D&ch=IstwBpl4Rm8sbfDGBqFrkmEdxnJ-Ab08Xa8JV5tsuPcAtcqyQ0hoGA%3D%3D&fbclid=IwAR2FpBHXLgju6Xx-6__3SrsPTw4z7JnLVM6HQfpKj7Z67Ld09jeha8jj1Xg
mailto:avacchio@spfk12.org
mailto:jdimaggio@spfk12.org

